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BREEDE-GOURITZ

j erossouw@bgcma.co.za
Ref: 4/10/2/H10B/Farm 383/26 Stinkfontein, Ceres Date: 29/11/2018

Enviroafrica

PO Box 5367
HELDERBERG
7135

Attention: Inge Erasmus
(Per email: inge @enviroafrica.co.za )

Mam,

COMMENT: PROPOSED PUBLIC PARTICIPATION PROCESS FOR AN
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT — PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF THE
NEW JADE HILLS DAM, FARM STINKFONTEIN 383 PORTION 26, CERES

The Breede-Gouritz Catchment Management Agency (BGCMA) is the commenting
authority for the proposed application and a hard copy document should be forwarded to
the abovementioned address.

The BGCMA has been notified via e-wulaas of the application for the proposed project
and the water use authorisation process is being followed.

Should you have any queries, do not hesitate to contact the office at the above
mentioned contact details for clarifications. Please ensure the use of the BGCMA
reference number in all correspondence.

Yours faithfully

—

Mr. JAN VAN STADEN
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER (ACTING)
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4/10/2/H10B/Farm 383/26, Stinkfontein, Ceres
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